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Meeting Summary 
Mandatory Student Fee Advisory Committee 

Friday January 30, 2015, Via Conference Call and E-Mail 
 
NOTE:  After completion of the January 16, 2015 meeting of the MSFAC, staff learned that the committee 
needed to vote on the $54 per semester Recreation Facility Fee, even though this is fixed by bond covenants for 
the life of the bonds.  The meeting was held telephonically, with votes submitted via e-mail.   
 
On a motion by Jim Kirk, seconded by Laura Burbach, the committee voted 10-0, with two members not voting, 
to approve a recommendation to the President that this fee be maintained at its current level of $54 per semester.   
 

 


	Meeting Summary
	Mandatory Student Fee Advisory Committee


